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Submission: I would like to strongly object to this application. I do not believe that allowing treated effluent to be drained in to
the local land/creeks/beach can be good for the health of the local land, wildlife, environment and population. It also seems that
not enough study on the effects of this water has been carried out. It looks like this is a 'cost cutting' exercise by Solo Water
rather than any consideration to the surrounding area and people. I urge this application be rejected and Solo Water honour the
original application to have the water transported and treated off site.





